
Charleston Elementary School 
West Charleston, VT 05872 

255 Center School Road 
Telephone: (802) 895-2915   Fax: (802) 895-2611  

Chris Lawson, Principal 
https://ces.ncsuvt.org 

4/27/2019 
 

Parents and Guardians,  
​ It is amazing how fast the weeks seem to go by.  We had a great week at Charleston 
with students continuing work with SBAC as well as celebrating the selection of Ms. Bemak and 
Mrs. Lyon as our teacher and support staff of the year.  We also are looking forward to Teacher 
Appreciation week the first week of May.  There are a lot of things going on at CES next week, 
and there are many field trips planned from now until the end of the school year.  Please speak 
with your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 
 

1.​ PreK/Kindergarten Registration 
a.​ There will not be school for PreK or Kindergarten on Friday, May 10th.  This will 

allow students to register for PreK (new students only), and Kindergarten.  
Please call Corrinne, or speak to Danielle Blanco (PreK) or Amy Wilkie 
(Kindergarten), to schedule your appointments. 

2.​ SBAC--3rd grade Literacy (AM) 
3.​ Whole School Picture at 9AM Monday 4/29 
4.​ 4/30--Jared Campbell Concert @ CES at 1PM 
5.​ 5/1--Middle School Green up day in the afternoon 
6.​ 5/2--7th/8th grade to Northern Vermont University 
7.​ 5/3--CES to NCUHS for dance concert (9AM to 11:30AM) 

a.​ Permission slips sent home on Friday 
8.​ EST day on May 10th 
9.​ Fitnessgram (PE testing) for 4th and 7th grade will happen on May 10th at North Country 

High School 
10.​Youth Summer Soccer --Registration May 2nd 6PM to 7:30 PM at North Country Junior 

High School--http://northernvermontsummersoccer.org/Home_Page.html 
11.​Vermont Family Theatre summer camps--https://vermontfamilytheatre.weebly.com/ 
12.​Early Release on Friday, May 24th.  Students released at 12:30PM 
13.​Teacher Appreciation week is May 6th to the 10th.  This is a great opportunity to show 

teachers how thankful we all are for their hard work.  If you would be willing to bring in a 
dish of food for teachers during that week, please contact the school. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school or check out our Facebook 
page (https://www.facebook.com/charlestonelementaryschool).  
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely,  
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Chris Lawson, Principal 
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